
The CISD Food & Nutrition Department 
has qualified to operate Summer Meal 
Pickups!

Mark your calendars for the first Pick-
up.
Tuesday, June 10th from 2:00pm – 
4:00pm

Each Tuesday, 7 days of breakfast and 
lunch will be available for as many 
children (18 & under) as you have in 
your household.  Pick-ups dates will 
run through August 19th. 

You do NOT have to be a student/family 
of Campbellsville Independent Schools 
or a Taylor County resident to utilize  
this opportunity.  There is NO COST!

Location for pick up 
Campbellsville Elementary School

     315 Roberts Road, Campbellsville
  Please enter pick-up line from Martin Luther King 

       Blvd.  Stations will be set up in the side 
parking lot.

We look forward to serving
 Your family this summer!

          Weekly menu subject to change based on 
availability




